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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

To our VALUED CLIENTS and CONSUMERS: 
 
VICTORIAS CITY WATER DISTRICT (VCWD) shall be TEMPORARILY CLOSED on JANUARY 20-21, 2022 
for its routine disinfection and cleaning of its premises and facilities. This is part of VCWD’s 
precautionary measures, as well as its commitment and service to the whole City of Victorias to 
help prevent the spread of the virus to ensure and safeguard the health of its employees, staff, 
their families, and most especially its valued clients and consumers.  
 
In light of this, we ask the understanding and cooperation of all Victoriahanons as we all 
continue to fight against this pandemic. 
 
Regular Office Hours shall resume on MONDAY, JANUARY 24, 2022. 
 
Please keep safe!  
                Very sincerely, 

VCWD MANAGEMENT AND STAFF 


